
City of Mills 
704 4th St 

P O Box 789 
Mills, WY 82644 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the applicant whose name the set forth below will file application for New Retail 

Liquor License, the Office of the City Clerk, Town of Mills, and County of Natrona, Wyoming.   The name of said 

applicant and the description of the place of premise which the applicant desires to use as the place of sale are set 

forth as follows:   

 
Mountain View Discount Liquors LLC 
4817 W Highway Street 
Mills, WY 82604                                      
 
 
Protestor if any against the issuance of these licensee will be heard at a public hearing to be held on 
August 23rd, 2022 at 7:00pm or as time allows, in the City of Mills Council Chambers, 704 Fourth Street, 
Mills, Wyoming. 
City Clerk – Christine Trumbull 
Published: August 14th , 2022 and August 21st  , 2022.  
 
 


